
Refill Policy 

In compliance with the American Psychiatric Association (APA) and the American Academy of 
Child and Adolescent Psychiatry (AACAP) standards of care and applicable state regulations, 
Gladstone Psychiatry and Wellness is unable to authorize more than a one-week medication 
refill if you have not had an appointment within the past three months.  

To ensure continuity of care, we kindly request that you contact our office to schedule an 
appointment. Once your appointment is confirmed, please notify your provider, who will issue 
an additional medication refill to cover your needs until the date of your scheduled visit. Thank 
you for your attention to this matter. 

To contact our office, please call 443-708-5856. 
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